
Hockey is finished for the year our next activity will be the junior school development day which will 
be held in term 4. 
The year 9 team narrowly missed out on a premiership but great job girls keep up the good work for 
next season. Also a big thank you to the year 9 girls that played up into the seconds. 
Thanks to Neil White, Dee Southgate, Cameron Howes, Charlotte  Gray & Maddie Gray who coached 
the girls this season. 
A last thank you to the hockey supporters group who worked so hard to give the players such a great 
season we would love to see some more faces next year. 
Suellen 
President HSG 


